
Please be advised that the 
Sara and Sam Schoffer Holocaust Resource Center 
will be temporarily relocating to L-Wing during the 
renovation of Stockton’s Richard E. Bjork Library.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
However, we are committed to providing uninterrupted access 

to our resources during this time. 
For virtual assistance, please contact us at 609.652.4699

New Location:

L-104 and L-112

We will be closed for relocation on Tuesday, May 21, 2024, and will reopen 
at our temporary L-Wing location on Thursday, September 5, 2024. 

Regular hours of operation will be maintained at the temporary location.

At our L-Wing location, we will continue to offer all of our usual services 
including tours of the Holocaust Resource Center, access to our collection 

of books, periodicals, and audiovisual materials, as well as 
research assistance from our staff.

For more information about the library renovation, please visit: 
library.stockton.edu

We appreciate your understanding and patience during this time.

Sincerely,
Sara and Sam Schoffer Holocaust Resource Center Staff

IMPORTANT NOTICE


